CARNEGIE BOROUGH
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION - VACANCY

Carnegie Borough is looking for interested individuals to fill certain vacancies on the Borough’s
Civil Service Commission.

Civil Service Commissioners must be a resident of Carnegie Borough and have the responsibility
to write and amend civil service rules and regulations, oversee the hiring and promotion of police
officers, and serve as a hearing body for police candidates who feel they may be aggrieved in the
hiring or promotion process.

For more information or interest in this voluntary position, please contact the Borough Manager,
Steve Beuter, at 412-276-1414 ext. 1423 or at sheuter.carnegieborough(@comcast.net. Thank you.




